
 

 

 

 

16th March 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Modern Foreign Language Assessments (Spanish GCSE) Summer 2021 

Ofqual requires us to conduct a spoken language assessment alongside the Spanish GCSE, for summer 

2021. In order to avoid students losing valuable lesson time for any of their subjects, Miss Spearman 

and I have decided to conduct these over three after school sessions. These sessions will take place on 

Friday 19th, Monday 22nd and Friday 26th March.  

These assessments will be in the form of a one-minute presentation on a topic of their choice (most 

have chosen “self, family and friends”) with up to four logical follow up questions. As with the English 
language GCSE spoken element, these will be given a pass, merit or distinction (or not classified) 

alongside their 1-9 grade for their Spanish GCSE. 

Your child will be given their time slot during their lessons this week. We thank you in advance for your 

support in this matter and appreciate that some may need to make alternative arrangements to travel 

home. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs S Roberts 

Curriculum Team Leader for Spanish 

sroberts@sackvilleschool.org.uk 

 

 


